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OFFICIAL  

South Australian Regional Bridge 
Upgrades  
Reedy Creek and Thornlea, Princes Highway 

    

 

We are upgrading a series of bridges and culverts across 
regional South Australia to extend the service life of the 
structures and improve safety for road users.  

What’s happening: 
Main works are now complete with finishing works currently underway. 
We expect the works to be fully finished at both sites in late November 
2023 (weather permitting). Before speed limits can be fully reinstated, 
final pavement spray sealing, and final line marking are required.  

How this affects you: 
During work hours there will be changes to traffic conditions to keep 
everyone safe at both sites. Following completion of the pavement 
works, reduced speeds will be required at all times until the final line 
marking is complete. Please follow traffic management directions while 
works are in progress. Slower speeds will be required in the work area 
until line marking is complete.  

For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/SARegionalBridges 
• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Tuesday, 31 October 2023 
until late November 2023. 

Hours of operation 

Between 7am - 5pm 
Monday to Saturday. 

Where 

Drain L on the Princes 
Highway, Reedy Creek 
 
Stormwater crossing on 
the Princes Highway, 
Thornlea.  
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